
WE DID

YOU 
SAID

I would like more 
correspondence 
with how my child is 
doing and what 
they are learning

There's 
generally a 
lack of 
photographic 
evidence on 
Facebook on 
what the 
class has 
been doing

I would like 
to ask why 
there isn't 
really any 
play 
equipment in 
the school?

As a parent I feel 
like we could be 
included more in 
the school. 

More widespread 
information about 
other clubs and 
opportunities 
outside of school 
hours would be 
beneficial such as 
what is available 
and how they can 
be accessed.

It would be nice to know 
more about what they are 
learning in all subjects 
maybe a letter at the 
beginning of each half term 
then we can support them at 
home or arrange family 
outings to do with topics.

I also think more could be 
done for school trips. On 
residential visits: 'I think 
this is a essential part to 
play in a child’s 
development’

At Fens Primary School, we place high value on cultivating strong and positive 
relationships between school and home. Last year we conducted a Parent/ Carer 
questionnaire, as well as garnering feedback in other forms, in order to gather your 
perspective on how we are doing. As well as celebrating the overwhelmingly positive 
feedback, we also wanted to learn and act on some of the constructive feedback to 
improve our school in this area. Here are some of the ways that we have acted on your 
feedback…

• Parental Consultation evenings brought 
forwards in each term

• We created attainment and progress 
documents to share at parental consultation 
evenings to make this information clearer

• Communication between home and school 
streamlined: eSchools can be used for 
homework questions with all other 
queries/concerns to be through school 
office to ensure effective resolutions

• Half-termly Curriculum 
Newsletters

• Curriculum Knowledge 
Organisers each half-term

• Homework and Spelling 
available to download from 
eSchools

• Curriculum Open Evenings
• Coffee mornings
• Reading Information evening
• EYFS social evening
• Summer and Christmas Fairs
• Share a story with me mornings
• Parent/carer readers visiting school
• EYFS Valentine and Mothers’ Day events
• Many More to come…
• Facebook Communication updated regularly.

• Play equipment has been replenished 
and hard-wearing equipment chosen 
to replace existing equipment for 
longevity 

• A range of lunchtime and after-school 
clubs available for all children. More 
information can be found at 
www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/paren
ts/extra-curricular

• Following a period of COVID restrictions, 
we have returned to a full programme of 
educational visits – please see Facebook 
and Enrichment and Wider Personal 
development sections on school 
website

• Residential visits have been reinstated 
and  Year 6 and Year 5 residentials have 
been a success! 


